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22nd November 2016 

 
RE: Jewellery 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am writing to you to inform you that in the interest of your child’s safety, jewellery must 
not be worn during any PE session. I am aware that some items of jewellery are worn for 
religious observances and in those instances, valuable boxes are provided where the item 
can be kept safe until the session is over. 
 
If you could refrain from sending your child to school wearing items of jewellery on the 
days that they do PE it would be much appreciated. 
 
If you have any concerns regarding this issue please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
class teacher or myself. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Blackwood 
PE Leader. 
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